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Hixon Development Company

May 29, 1990 N =

1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Subject: Request for NTL 4A Venting Approval
Evan Turpin Well No. 1
Sec. 32, T28N, RI13W
San Juan County, New Mexico
Lease No. NM 58893

Dear Mr. Keller:

Hixon Development Company requests approval to vent 10 MCFD
from the above referenced well. Additional evaluation of
this well prior to a pipeline connection necessitates this

request.

Please do not hesitate to contact this office if you have any
questions regarding this matter.

Very trulyv yours,

Aldrich L. Kuchera

President
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Farmington, New Mexico 87499
505/326-3325
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